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March 10, 2021 
 

IHSAA Track, Softball State Finals venues to change 
The IHSAA Track & Field and Softball State Finals will be contested at different venues this June. 
 
The Boys, Girls and Unified Track & Field State Finals had been planned for June 4-5 at Indiana University’s Robert C. 
Haugh Track and Field Complex in Bloomington while the Softball State Finals had been scheduled for June 11-12 at 
Purdue University’s Bittinger Stadium in West Lafayette. 
 
Commissioner Paul Neidig received word this week from administrators at both universities that neither will be able to 
host the IHSAA events with spectators this year. 
 
The IHSAA understands and respects both universities’ decision and will begin looking for alternative host sites 
immediately. The Association looks forward to returning to those venues in the future.  
 
 
 
*** 
 
 
 
About the Indiana High School Athletic Association, Inc. (IHSAA) 
The IHSAA is a voluntary, not-for-profit organization that is self-supporting without the use of tax monies. Since its founding in 
1903, the Association’s mission has been to provide wholesome, educational athletics for the secondary schools of Indiana. Its 
410 member high schools - public, institutional, parochial and private – pay no annual membership fee or incur entry fees to play 
in the Association’s tournaments. A state tournament series is conducted annually in 22 sports, 10 for girls, 10 for boys and two 
co-ed (unified flag football and track and field). A 19-person board of directors, elected by member school principals, governs the 
organization. 
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